

RE: Stonehouse Neighbourhood Plan Vision and Objectives

1 message

Ricardo.Rios@stroud.gov.uk < Ricardo.Rios@stroud.gov.uk >

23 December 2015 at 17:26

To: stonehousenp@gmail.com Cc: Conrad.Moore@stroud.gov.uk

Dear Rachel,

Thank you for giving SDC an opportunity to comment on the emerging vision and objectives of your NDP.

We consider the NDP vision and objectives pick up on the main aspects identified in the Local Plan vision for the Stonehouse cluster.

One important point that we would raise, is that whilst employment and retail are given due consideration in the objectives, they are notable absences in the vision. In the our opinion, the role of Stonehouse as an employment hub and the quality of the retail facilities should be mentioned in the NDP vision.

The objectives are generally welcomed and considered capable of evolving into positive policies that add value and detail to local planning policies.

The document attached contains individual comments for each section. These comments have been based on feedback from independent examiners and mostly aimed at highlighting some of the expectations in relation to taking the vision and objectives forward.

Please contact me if you have any queries or if you wish to discuss this further.

Kind Regards

Ricardo Rios

Neighbourhood Planning Officer

Stroud District Council

Council Offices, Ebley Mill Stroud,

Glos, GL5 4UB.

Tel: 01453 754 339

Email: Ricardo.Rios@stroud.gov.uk

Website: www.stroud.gov.uk

From: Rachel Russell [mailto:stonehousenp@gmail.com] Sent: 14 December 2015 12:04 To: Rios, Ricardo
Subject: Stonehouse Neighbourhood Plan Vision and Objectives
Dear Ricardo,
Hope you enjoyed your break.
At the last Stonehouse Neighbourhood Plan Working Group meeting a decision was confirmed to use the attached Vision and Objectives for the Neighbourhood Plan. These were devised in September 2014 based on consultation and tested through consultation. I attach a copy of the report prepared for the working group giving further detail on this process; the Vision and Objectives are given in an appendix to this report. I realised that the Vision and Objectives had never been formally adopted by the group, although they were using them to inform policy development.
The group wanted to send you a copy and would welcome any comments.
Regards
-
Rachel

Rachel Russell Committee Clerk (Regeneration and Environment) Stonehouse Town Council
01453 822070
Stonehouse Neighbourhood Plan is kindly funded by a Grant from Locality and Stonehouse Town Council.
Please disregard and delete this message if you are not the intended recipient. It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this email and any attachments are virus free before using it.
The information included in this e-mail is of a confidential nature and is intended only for the addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying or distribution by you is prohibited and may be unlawful. Disclosure to any party other than the addressee, whether inadvertent or otherwise is not intended to waive privilege



or confidentiality.